Shire of York

Public Notice

Smoke Alarm Checks
I* April, 2011

Residents are urged to test smoke alarms and change batteries on the
1** April, 2011 and each year after on that date.

FESA and all fire fighting services support a periodic check of building
smoke alarms to protect people and property.
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